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I would like to draw your attention to the Common Ground that exists between 
various groups in support of the SA17 site allocation description and OOLTI and 
OSNI designations as proposed in Richmond Council's Local Plan. The other groups 
who share our support of the description and designations include but not limited to: 

• The designated Ham & Petersham Neighbour Forum 
• Historic England 
• Martingales Close Residents' Association 
• The Georgian Society  
• Richmond Council 

These have communicated their support through comments on the Local Plan, the 
draft Neighbourhood plan as well as comments on the ongoing planning applications 
on the site. 
  
Please take into account this Common Ground when considering any suggested 
changes to the plan. 
Regards Geoff Bond 
Chair Ham & Petersham Association 
 


